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Thursday 10th September 2020 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

Roald Dahl Day  

On Friday 18th September, we will be celebrating the birthday of the amazing children’s 

author, Roald Dahl. There will be a range of fantastic Roald Dahl based activities.  

We would like the children to come dressed as their favourite Roald Dahl character! 

 

For those of you who know Roald Dahl’s ‘Matilda’, we believe in having more fun in our 

school than Miss Trunchbull does in hers! Remember, we love home-made costumes so 

please don’t feel you have to go to any expense by purchasing one from the shops. Spend 

time with your children making a marvellous creation. Some useful creations can be found 

here: 

https://www.roalddahl.com/create-and-learn/join-in/roald-dahl-day 

We also ask that children bring along a voluntary donation of £1 which will support Roald 

Dahl’s Marvellous Children’s Charity, which provides expert care and support to children with 

serious illnesses.  

                                                                                        

Thanks in advance for your support.  

Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Lawrence Desouza 
Deputy Headteacher 
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